From: Grace Ockwell

To: "Kimberley Rothwell"

Cc: Laura McElhone

Subject: RE: Local Government Official Information request - 486724
Date: Monday, 16 March 2015 09:31:30 a.m.

Dear Kimberley,

Thank you for your email of 2 March 2015 requesting information about illegal water
activity.

Your request has been considered under the provisions of the Local Government Official
Information and Meetings Act 1987 (LGOIMA) and the following response is provided.

The DCC does not hold any information with respect to your questions. | note your
comment that your request possibly does not apply to our council as much as regional
councils, and confirm that this is the case. Technically, our response advising you that
we do not hold any information is a refusal to supply information pursuant to section
7(g) of LGOIMA.

As we have refused to supply information, you have the right pursuant to section 27(3)
of LGOIMA to have our decision to withhold information reviewed by the Office of the
Ombudsman.

Yours sincerely,

Grace Ockwell

Governance Support Officer

Dunedin City Council

50 The Octagon, Dunedin; PO Box 5045, Moray Place, Dunedin 9058, New Zealand
Telephone: 03 474 3487, Fax: 03 474 3594

Email: grace.ockwell@dcc.govt.nz; www.dunedin.govt.nz

5% Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail

From: Kimberley Rothwell [mailto:Kimberley.Rothwell@parliament.govt.nz]
Sent: Tuesday, 3 March 2015 11:29 a.m.

To: Grace Ockwell

Subject: RE: Local Government Official Information request - 486724

Thank you Grace, appreciate it.

From: Grace Ockwell [mailto:Grace.Ockwell@dcc.govt.nz]
Sent: Tuesday, 3 March 2015 11:29 a.m.

To: Kimberley Rothwell
Subject: RE: Local Government Official Information request - 486724

Thanks. [I'll talk to our Water and Waste staff and get back to you if it would take longer
than three hours to respond.

Kind regards,

Grace Ockwell

Governance Support Officer

Dunedin City Council

50 The Octagon, Dunedin; PO Box 5045, Moray Place, Dunedin 9058, New Zealand
Telephone: 03 474 3487, Fax: 03 474 3594

Email: grace.ockwell@dcc.govt.nz; www.dunedin.govt.nz

5% Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail

From: Kimberley Rothwell [mailto:Kimberley.Rothwell@parliament.govt.nz]
Sent: Tuesday, 3 March 2015 11:27 a.m.
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To: Grace Ockwell
Subject: RE: Local Government Official Information request - 486724

Hi Grace

I mean any instances of illegal effluent or stormwater discharge or mismanagement, water
taken without resource consent etc. It possibly does not apply to your council as much as
regional councils.

Does that help?

Cheers, Kimberley

From: Grace Ockwell [mailto:Grace.Ockwell@dcc.govt.nz]
Sent: Tuesday, 3 March 2015 11:15 a.m.

To: Kimberley Rothwell
Subject: RE: Local Government Official Information request - 486724

Hi Kimberley,

Thanks for your email. Please could you be more specific about what you mean by
“non-compliance related to water”.

Our LGOIMA policy provides that we do the first three hours of responding to a request
for free, and thereafter the fee is $76 per hour. As your request stands, a substantial
amount of collation and research would be involved.

It may be easier to discuss refining your request with me and then email confirmation of
the conversation and the refined request.

Kind regards,

Grace Ockwell

Governance Support Officer
Dunedin City Council

50 The Octagon, Dunedin; PO Box 5045, Moray Place, Dunedin 9058, New Zealand
Telephone: 03 474 3487, Fax: 03 474 3594
Email: grace.ockwell@dcc.govt.nz; www.dunedin.govt.nz

b% Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail

From: Kimberley [mailto:kimberley.rothwell@parliament.govt.nz]
Sent: Tuesday, 3 March 2015 10:56 a.m.

To: officialinformation@dcc.govt.nz

Subject: Local Government Official Information request - 486724

Kimberley has submitted a LGOIMA request - 486724.
Below are the details of the request

Request details:
Please see the attached request. Submitted on Kimberley's behalf by Spencer in CSA

File attachment
LGOIMA-Request-Green-Party.docx, type application/vnd.openxmlformats-
officedocument.wordprocessingml.document, 19.5 KB

Name
Kimberley Rothwell
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Email address
kimberley.rothwell@parliament.govt.nz

Mailing address
14.05 Bowen House, 70/84 Lambton Quay, Wellington 6011

Contact phone number
(04) 817 6723

If this message is not intended for you please delete it and notify us immediately; you are warned that any further use,
dissemination, distribution or reproduction of this material by you is prohibited.

If this message is not intended for you please delete it and notify us immediately; you are warned that any further use,
dissemination, distribution or reproduction of this material by you is prohibited.
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